OFS23 Final Report

Once the last associated action (the submission of extended papers for the IEEE/OSA JLT
especial Issue on OFS23) has been closed, it is time to share with the international fiber
sensing community the main relevant topics and data concerning the recent 23rd International
Conference on Optical Fiber Sensors, OFS23, in Santander, Cantabria (Spain).

By publishing this OFS23 Final Report (PDF link) we are trying to keep the community informed
and also to supply data to enable you to reach your own conclusions.

By the way, it is my pleasure to inform you that 101 extended versions of papers presented at
OFS23 have been submitted. After the review process, and according to the JLT high quality

standards, it is expected that around 55%-60% of the submitted papers will be included in the
mentioned special issue.

Finally, we would like to invite you to enjoy the memories of your participation in the conference
with the uploaded photos and videos, and to also visit the News section.
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